
                                                                                   

 

 

 
Classes for September 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
As I am sure you are all aware, our school is growing.  In July we will be saying goodbye to ten 
children in Year 6 and then will be welcoming seventeen new children into Reception.  This 
year we have also welcomed many new families into our school community, which has been 
wonderful.  This means that for the first time, EYFS and Key Stage 1 are full. 
 
Therefore, in September Year 1 and Year 2 will be taught separately in the morning.  Year 1 will 
be taught in Haddon classroom and Year 2 will be taught in the newly refurbished Nest.  In the 
afternoons, Year 1 and Year 2 will taught together in Haddon. 
 
Hardwick - Mrs Hurton 
 
Haddon mornings - Year 1 Miss O’Shea, Year 2 Mrs Holmes/Miss Johnson returning from 
maternity leave  
Haddon afternoon - Miss O’Shea 
 
Wingfield - We are currently recruiting for a Year 3/4 class teacher for September.  We will 
update you at the start of July. 
 
Chatsworth - Mrs Devonport 
 
All of the children will have transition mornings in their new classes with their new teachers on 
Tuesday 8th July and Wednesday 9th July.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
 
Mrs Turner 
Headteacher 
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